
Jensen PTO Minutes—February 21, 2017

PTO President Alley Hobbs called the meeting to order at 6pm in Jensen faculty lounge

Treasurer Robin Young provided a report of the current bank account balance.
Fun Night profit is $1,323.55

We may consider holding Fun Night at a different time of year next, such as in January or March. This year Fun Night was too close to conference week which makes volunteering and donations difficult. We may also consider holding two movie nights next year. 

Field Day is TBD. 

The last day of school, and Burn Night, is unknown at this time as school was closed one day this year due to the police officer attacks. 

Burn Party Shirts: Robin will check with the company that did the shirts last year.

Sound system in gym isn’t working. Estimate of $797 to replace; but we could probably fix with a new receiver for under $300.  All are in favor of using discretionary funds to replace the sound system, unless Mr. Paul would prefer something else.

Panera night: Mr. Pettit provided Alley with contact information. Alley will follow up. 

Hy-Vee Fundraiser: Alley will look into this. 

Chick Fil A Night: $99.97. America took pictures at this event and provided them to Lynn. Lynn gave them to Martha. Lynn will email Martha about displaying the pictures. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are planning another TShirt/Sweatshirt order in the fall. We will decide if we want to add another design to the order form. We will plan to provide order forms at open house night. First day of school is August 23rd. We will also have orders for PTO shirts. 
